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Audi Brussels: social plan agreed 

• Management and social partners have agreed on a social plan with an Audi 
bonus and additional support measures  

• Thomas Bogus, CEO of Audi Brussels: “We have achieved a fair agreement 
for the employees”  

• Automobile production at the Brussels site will end on February 28, 2025, 
and the plant will be closed  

Ingolstadt/Brussels, January 27, 2025 – The management of Audi Brussels and social 

partners have reached agreement today on a joint social plan for the approximately 3,000 

employees. In addition to the existing offer made by the company, the social plan now 

enables further measures for older employees.  

Audi Brussels can extend its previous offer for employees in the framework of the social plan. In 

addition to the voluntary company bonus already announced, the social plan includes many 

further measures of support that are open to all employees. These include special age-related 

measures for those over sixty, coaching services, and so-called outplacement services for 

employees.   

Audi will pay the voluntary company bonus in addition to the legally required redundancy pay. 

The amount of this Audi bonus depends on the individual length of employment. In total, Audi 

will play more than double the legal requirement as redundancy pay for the employees.  

“I am very pleased that, despite difficult negotiations, we were able to reach a fair settlement 

for the employees in cooperation with the social partners. This result demanded a lot from all 

negotiating parties until the end. But in the end, everyone focused on the essentials and put the 

employees at the center of their actions,” says Thomas Bogus, CEO of Audi Brussels.   

Gerd Walker, board member for Production at AUDI AG, says: “We have a social responsibility for 

all employees. That is why it was important to us and to me personally that we reach a joint 

solution with the social partners in Brussels. We have achieved this with the social plan that has 

now been agreed.” 

Automobile production at the Brussels site will end on 28 February 2025 and the plant will be 

closed. 
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The Audi Group is one of the most successful manufacturers of automobiles and motorcycles in the premium 
and luxury segment. The brands Audi, Bentley, Lamborghini, and Ducati produce at 21 locations in 12 
countries. Audi and its partners are present in more than 100 markets worldwide. 

In 2024, the Audi Group delivered 1.7 million Audi vehicles, 10,643 Bentley vehicles, 10,687 Lamborghini 
vehicles, and 54,495 Ducati motorcycles to customers. In the 2023 fiscal year, Audi Group achieved a total 
revenue of €69.9 billion and an operating profit of €6.3 billion. Worldwide, an annual average of more than 
87,000 people worked for the Audi Group in 2023, more than 53,000 of them at AUDI AG in Germany. With 
its attractive brands and numerous new models, the group is systematically pursuing its path toward 
becoming a provider of sustainable, fully networked premium mobility. 
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